


Curry for a Cause 

By Gary Cornelius-Board Secretary
(South Africa, 2012-13)

WCPCA's second -- perhaps annual? -- "Curry for a Cause"

fundraising dinner, October 15 at Central Presbyterian Church, has 

been declared a success. Special thanks go to WCPCA member Jeem 

Peterson (Philippines, 1982-85 and Solomon Islands, 1995-97) for 

developing the menu and heading up the cooking crew.

About $1250 was cleared, after expenses, most of which will be 

donated to a Peace Corps/Let Girls Learn project in Cambodia. The 

project, put forth by Nolan Uhlich, an Oregon PCV from 

McMinnville, was vetted by the Peace Corps Partnership Program, 

which calls for the local community to provide at least 25% of the 

needed amount, while the PCV tries to gather the balance through 

donations.

This project aims to provide a place for students and staff to learn 

and increase their skills in team sports, team building, and 

leadership skills. Currently the school has no space for students to 

play and practice team sports. The education of sports is already 

implemented into the school curriculum, but when it comes time to

practice and actually perform the skills they are learning from 

books, they lack a facility to do so, says Nolan.

A 16m x 28m multi-purpose sports court will be constructed by a 

local secondary school, which shares the same grounds as the 

primary school. Let Girls Learn is an initiative started by First Lady 

Michelle Obama to bring education and leadership skills to the 

estimated 62 million under-educated girls in the world. She has 

partnered with Peace Corps to do so in PC countries.

Zimbabwean instrument.

Free Film 
Screening: Girl 

Rising 

WHERE: University 

of Oregon campus 

Fenton Hall room 

110  

WHEN:  7pm on 

Wednesday 

November 9, 2016.  

Friends and families 

are welcome to 

attend. This is a 

FREE 

COMMUNITY 

EVENT.  

For more 

information, please 

contact Nicky at 

pcorps@uoregon.edu



Highlights of the curry event included a talk and Q and A

by Oregon's Fourth District Congressional Representative, Peter 

DeFazio, long-time Peace Corps supporter. Musical entertainment 

was provided by Mudzidzi ("learner" in the language of Zimbabwe), 

a group affiliated with the local Kutsinhira Cultural Arts Center, who 

perform Zimbabwean music with the help of percussion and the 

mbira, a Zimbabwean instrument.

WHEN: Thursday 

November 17th from 

WCPCA T-Shirts for 
Sale! 

Picture yourself in our 
brand new West 

Cascades Peace Corps 
Association t-shirt. 

You’ll want to wear this 
comfortable and 

colorful 
shirt everywhere! They 

will be available at 
WCPCA events for $20.



    

Pub Nights  

After a long break, we 
are back to our 

monthly RPCV Pub 
Nights starting in 

November.  

WHERE: Oakshire 
Public House on 

WHEN: November 
16th at 6pm.  

Looking forward to 
seeing all the RPCVs 

there.  

Do you have ideas or 
suggestions for Pub 

Night locations, 
events, or dates? 

Contact 
info@westcascadepca.

org   


